

Dear Brothers-

As we continue to transition to ways of communication to simplify and improve our Retreat experience at the best cost for the Matt Talbot Group 109. Our Matt Talbot Grout 109 Committee has voted as a Group Conscious that this will be the last mailer we send out via mail going forward.

All future communications and mailers for the Matt Talbot Group 109 Retreats will be sent out via email blast. This will allow us to have a much quicker, easier system in place to communicate with all our Brothers about upcoming Retreats and any information. While also reducing the cost of sending mailers 3 times a year, which is one of our group's largest expenses for each retreat. Allowing us to better use the funds for scholarships and Retreat growth.

If you have not given your email address yet, or are not receiving the emails :

PLEASE GO TO: https://matttalbotgroup109.us/

 Go to the About / Contact List and please send in your information with your email address so we can add you to future email's.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to any of our committee members with questions

Thanks and hope to see you all at the June Retreat with Sister Cathy Cahill

Sincerely,

Greg Smith Chairman Matt Talbot Group #109